MASINDE MULIRO UNIVERSITY OF SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY
VICE CHANCELLOR’S ROUND UP FOR THE WEEK ENDING,
FRIDAY 13™ JANUARY, 2023

* A team of researchers from the Centre for Earth System Research and Sustainability,
University of Hamburg- Germany on 10* January, 2023, visited Masinde Muliro
University of Science and Technology (MMUST) to conduct a collaborative research
on the biosphere of Mt. Elgon. The team comprised of the Project Coordinator,
Department of Geography, Mr. Simon Strobelt, Ms. Michele Von Kocemba and a
student, Mr. William Vargas.

e The ICT Directorate conducted an Information Security Management System (ISMS)
sensitization and awareness training for all staff. The training began on 11t January
and will go on up to 16" January 2023 at ABA 202.

| wish you a Blessed Weekend.
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